LIOYD!S REGISTER OF SRIPPING,
LISBON.

21st April, 1953.

Dear Sir,

re: "PARCO" and "GORAZ"

I beg to acknowledge receipt of your letter
of the 16th instant in connection with the above
vessels and have to inform you that this Office is keeping
in close touch with the case.

As soon as definite news of the court's decision
is known, I shall approach the owners and ascertain their
views on retaining the vessel's present classification;
meanwhile I shall keep you advised of any change in the
situation.

I am, Dear Sir,
Yours faithfully,

J. Guthrie.

The Chief Executive.
LONDON.
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